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Letter of Appreciation 
 

This letter is issued to 

 

Mr. Mir Enamul 

 

 of Army Public School Narengi 

 

for their participation and excellence in the  

SEDS-India event  

HUBBLE SPACE TELESCOPE 

COMPETITION  

held at Royal School of Engineering & Technology 

on 2nd November 2013. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Swaminathan Kumar 

  Seal   President, SEDS India 


